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Special Newsletter 

Some Government agencies are offering early out with a very short 

deadline. EPA announced it will give employees 2 weeks to decide. The 

raise in cost of FERS and CSRS pension salary deductions has passed the 

House budget committee by a vote of 60-1. It would raise the amount 

the employee pays for retirement benefits from the current (in most 

cases) .8% by 1% per year for 6 years. It would also change the 

calculation of the pension from the high 3 years to high 5 years. 

If your agency is interested in retirement seminars, we are offering big 

discounts for 30 -100 attendees. Contact Alec Rodney at 619-889-6585 

for details.    


